
Dear Dr. Ruttan:-

-lany thanks for your letter.
„ Q have already arranged togive Dr. larrison temporary quarters In the Patnological Institute and he has made_ arrange­ments with a stenographer in that building to 

take charge of the work, so that I hope all will 
be satisfactory.

ith many thanks for yoursuggestions, I am.

Very sincerely yours,

Acting Principal.

Dr. R. F. Huttan, 
Chemistry Building, 
ilcGill University.

September 20th, 1928.
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